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Moorside Primary Academy 

Friday 11th September 2020 

 

Dear parents/Carers, 

 

I hope this finds you well. I am sure that you will agree that these last few weeks have been challenging as 

we have all had to adjust to the new way of doing things. Thank you for your continued support in making 

sure that things are running as smoothly and as safely as possible. 

 

The children have had a fabulous start to their new school year and are working incredibly hard in their 

new classes. I am pleased to report that attendance has been good across school which means that the 

vast majority of our children are getting the education and social interaction with their peers which they 

need. School is a very happy place! 

 

In order to improve our systems further, may I remind you of the earliest drop off and pick up times below: 

 

Staggered drop off and pick up times for each year group.   

  

Year group  Drop off time  Pick up time  

Nursery  9:00   12:00  

Reception  9:00  3:30  

Year 1  9:00  3:30  

Year 2  9:00  3:30  

Year 3  8:50   3:20  

Year 4  8:50   3:20  

Year 5  8:40  3:10  

Year 6  8:40  3:10  

  

Families with siblings: 

If you are dropping off siblings, look for the earliest start time which applies to them. Families with siblings in 

Year 5 and Year 6 will be allowed in from 8:40am. Families with siblings in Year 3 and 4 will be allowed in 

from 8:50. Families with siblings only in Nursery, reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will not be able to drop off 

until just before 9am. This also applies to the pick up times, you will collect at the earliest sibling’s time. This 

supports us in ensuring that the times are staggered for all our families and reduces the numbers of adults 

on the premises at any one time. Please remember only one adult per family should be accompanying 

children to school.   

 

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to contact me on Dojo or email admin@moorside-

primary.org 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Taylor 

Principal 
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